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Total Raised This 

Year: 

£6280.00 

Our fundraising this year 

was mostly put towards 

the KS1 playground, Go-

Pro camera and benches. 

 

  

1st meeting of the year 

Wednesday 18th 

September – Junior staff 

room 

Special Thanks! 

The PTA would like to 

thank Brighid for raising 

£160 towards the 

purchase of one of the 

benches with a cake sale. 

Amazing!! 

 

Welcome to Friends of Farsley 

Farfield Primary School 

The end of another school year is almost 
here! The highlight of the PTA calendar 

once again was the camp over. The 
weather was kind to us and everyone had 

a fantastic day. The amount raised 
towards PTA funds at the camp over was 

an impressive £2400.00!! 

Thank you to everyone that came along 
and supported the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Other Latest Events! 

The Father’s Day golden ticket event was a big success raising 

£200.00. The golden tickets were a new event for us this year but seem 

to have gone down a treat!! Well done to all the winners.  

The end of year disco was bigger than ever this year with a record 

number of tickets sold. We hope your child/ren enjoyed the event and 

fun was had by all. The amount raised totaled £643.00. 

The sale of ice pops and drinks on the playground and at sports day, 

and a kitchen donation has added nearly £250.00 to our funds.  

Since the last newsletter the PTA funds have purchased a Go-Pro 

camera for use on the school residentials and 8 new benches for the 

school grounds: 3 standard benches for each site and 1 disabled bench 

for each site. 

Camp over June 19 

             CaCCsCaa 

              

 

 

 Bench Building Team 
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Golden Ticket Winners 

 I would like to personally thank all 
the parents and staff who are 

members of the PTA who give up 
their spare time to help me 
arrange, organise and work 

voluntarily at all the events we run 
at school. We have once again 
raised a considerable amount of 

money for the school. 

A big thank you to the generous 
parents who have supported these 

events. 

Diane (Chair of PTA) 

 

 


